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Questions that were raised for clarifications: 
 
Question #1:  
Could you clarify the submission details? At the front cover, the RFP requests that we 
must submit electronically to Secure Procurenow.com, while on page 14 of the RFP, the 

City requests 3 hardcopies and one digital copy to:  
Richard J. Switalski, P.E. 
Administrative Manager 
Division of Engineering and Construction 
601 Lakeside Avenue, Room 518 
Cleveland, OH 44114-1015 
Answer: 
Please disregard the note on the cover page that refers to an electronic submittal. 
There will be no electronic submittal for this project. Please submit hard copies to the 
address noted above by 4 pm on August 19th, 2024.  
 
Question #2:  
The requirement states that all existing curb ramps adjacent to proposed asphalt 
resurfacing will be replaced. Does this apply to recently replaced, compliant ADA curb 
ramps? Or is it specific to non-compliant or older ramps with masonry detectable 
warnings? 
Answer: 
This requirement applies to all ramps, compliant or not.  In order to ensure a flush 
interface with proposed pavement, all ramps within the limits of resurfacing should be 
reconstructed.  
 
Question #3:  
Are the CCG3A plans available for reference at this time? 
Answer: 
CCG3A plans are currently in development and are not available at this time. If ODOT’s 
concurrence is received prior to August 19th, the City will post another addendum that 
includes the plans for CCG3A, which are currently in Stage 3 design.  
 
Question #4: 
Please confirm if the proposal is due at noon or 4pm on August 19th. 
Answer: 
The proposal is due at 4 pm on August 19, 2024.  


